
Horsham Township, Montgomery County   is 
seeking highly motivated and qualified applicants for 
the position of probationary police officer.

Applications are due by Monday, August 26th at 
5:00PM. From there, a select number of highly 
qualified applicants will be invited to continue in the 
process. 
NOTE: Candidates who will have completed their Act 120 
certification on or before December 31st, 2019 will be accepted. 

TO APPLY:

Submit a resume and resume addendum in 
person, by mail, or via e-mail (police@horsham.org), 
attention: Police Secretary. 

Addendums are available at the police station or 
online at www.horsham.org Departments 
Police Department Job Opportunities.

Employment requirements and information about 
the department and hiring process can be found on 
the website.


